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The City of Howell will receive sealed bids at the City Clerk’s office located at 611 East Grand River Avenue, 
Howell, Michigan 48843, up to 10:00 a.m., Tuesday, May 10, 2016 for: 
 
The City of Howell 2016 Paving Improvements.  Project includes milling and overlay, roadway reconstruction, 
sidewalk ramp replacement, as well as some curb and gutter improvements.  Estimated quantities include: 
 
Cold Milling HMA 4,450  Syd 
Pavement Removal 120 Syd 
Aggregate Base 410 Ton 
HMA, 5E3 670 Ton 
HMA, 13A 270 Ton 
Concrete C & G 1,030 Lft 
 
Bids must be sealed in an envelope with “CITY OF HOWELL 2016 PAVING IMPROVEMENTS” marked on 
the outside.  State of Michigan Prevailing Wages are to be used on this project. 
 
Plans and Specifications for this work may be obtained in person at Hubbell, Roth and Clark, Inc., 555 Hulet 
Drive, Bloomfield Hills, MI, 48302, beginning at 12:00 PM, Wednesday, April 20, 2016 for a non-refundable 
fee of ninety ($90) dollars.  Office hours for pick-up are 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM, Monday through Friday.  Plans 
and Specifications can be mailed for an additional fee of twenty ($20.00) dollars. 
 
A certified check or bidder’s bond for a sum of not less than five percent (5%) of the amount of the proposal 
will be required with each proposal.  The right is reserved by the Owner to accept or reject any proposal, and to 
waive any irregularities in any proposal, in the interest of the City.  No bids may be withdrawn after the above 
bid date and time for a period of ninety (90) days. 
 
Neither the City nor its Engineer will give verbal instructions or verbal answers to any inquiries regarding the 
meaning of drawings and/or specifications prior to the award of the contract. Any verbal statement regarding 
the projects plans/specifications by any persons associated with the City or its Engineer, prior to award, shall 
be unauthorative. Clarifications to bid documents shall be requested in writing via email to the Engineer 
(Michael Darga) at mdarga@hrc-engr.com. If clarification is deemed to be required, an addendum will be 
issued to all prospective bidders. The last day for contractor inquiries shall be 12:00 PM Wednesday, May 4, 
2016.  
 
It is suggested that all prospective bidders perform their own site visit to review the conditions of the site and 
access. 
 
Jane Cartwright, City Clerk 


